LETTER TO U.S. CONGRESS & SENATE TEMPLATE 
Dear Congressman Carter,

Dear Senator [Perdue] [Isakson], 

I am a resident of [CITY, TOWN]. I strongly urge you to oppose the Department of Interior's proposal to open up new oil and gas drilling off our South Atlantic Georgia coast, and I support legislation to further protect all American coastal waters from expanded offshore exploration and drilling. 

Offshore exploration and drilling threatens our oceans, marine wildlife, and coastal communities with industrialization, economic displacement, and the risk of catastrophic oil spills. More drilling also sets us back in our transition to a clean energy economy. 

[ADD PERSONAL STORY OR USE FOLLOWING TEXT]After years of hard work, constituents like me helped achieve protections for our ocean from seismic airgun blasting, and offshore drilling in the most recent five-year plan. But now, there are proposals that would undo those protections and allow our public waters to be sold off to the highest bidder.

I urge you – as my voice in Congress – to defend our hard work. Our treasured beach destinations are valued for their clean beaches, vibrant fishing and tourism-dependent economies. Drilling off the coast of Georgia will provide zero dollars in revenue to the State and pose a direct threat to our existing billion dollar coastal economy and the hundreds of thousands of local jobs that our current economy supports.

Passing bills like the Clean Ocean and Safe Tourism (COAST) Anti-Drilling Act (S.999, H.R.2272) and the Atlantic Seismic Airgun Protection Act (H.R.2158) is a crucial way to protect our coast from these threats to our local environment, economy, and way of life. Please support any legislation that further protects our oceans, marine life, and local coastal communities from oil and gas exploration and drilling. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME]
